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Welcome 

Welcome to our second project 
newsletter. Through this we aim to 
keep you informed about our plans and 
update you on progress of the new 
Primary School.  
 

After many months of detailed 
planning and design the scheme is now 
becoming a reality, Willmott Dixon are 
delighted to have been selected by 
Croydon Council to provide part of 
their education programme.  

Meet the Willmott Dixon Team 

Mike Lindsay 
Operations Manager 

Matt Keefe 
Construction Manager 

Andy Finnie 
Senior Building Manager 

Sarah Mills 
Assistant Project Surveyor 

Jorge Rodrigues 
Senior Project Surveyor 

About Us 

 Willmott Dixon is the UK’s second 

largest privately owned capital 
works, regeneration and support 
services company. Group Chief 
Executive Rick Willmott is the fifth 
generation of the Willmott family to 
lead the business. Founded in 1852 
Willmott Dixon prides ourselves on 
strong family values of loyalty, 
respect, honesty and openness, 
these are embedded in everything 
we do.  

Emma Brigden 
Document Controller 

Sam Thrush 
Assistant Estimator 
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Contacts: 
Andy Finnie - 07967 301891  

Emergency Contact- 08457 335533 

We have now moved into our new 
offices and have put in place a 
dedicated pedestrian access with 
security turn-style on the North West 
corner of the site. 
 
Piled foundations are complete  and 
the remainder of the substructure is 
well under way. 
 

During this period we have 
poured the concrete ground 
beams  and some of the ground 
floor slab and associated 
drainage.  
 
Within the next period we plan to 
complete the ground floor slab 
completely and commence the  
main building frame and panelling 
system. 
 
We have also successfully 
completed  a Considerate 
Contractors Scheme audit.  
Although a great score was 
achieved, we welcome feedback 
from our neighbours to 
continually improve 

In the next phase a tower  crane 
will be used to erect the steel 
frame of the school and will be in 
position for approximately 2 
months.  Please feel free to contact 
the site team to discuss any 
concerns. 
 
With the increase in activities on 
site resources  will also increase  
but we do not anticipate this 
creating an adverse effect on the 
surrounding area. 
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